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To Whom it may concern,

As you will be aware our scheme at Longmeadow Court has been on stop due to technical issues.

We are now in a position, to proceed with the development, and we anticipate starting on site on the
5th February 2024.

Every effort will be made to minimise noise and disruption to neighbouring properties and our site manager will always try to cooperate where possible.

As you will understand building sites can be curious places for children and youngsters. 
Throughout the construction period we will be visiting schools within the area to explain the dangers of playing on building sites.

We would be grateful if parents would also support this initiative by advising their children against entering sites due to the hazards they present.

Regular news updates and newsletters will be displayed near the site entrance to keep you notified of site progress. There will also be a community benefit fund attached to this project, we will be working closely with the community on exciting opportunities and projects.

Thank You in anticipation of your cooperation and understanding.

Kind regards

Malcolm Thomas
Contracts Manager
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